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OPPOSE: Emergency Moratorium on New Gas Meters in Los Angeles Region 
Related to Aliso Canyon

Dear California Energy Commission: 

On behalf of the Los Angeles/Ventura Chapter of the Building Industry Association of Southern California, (BIA-
LAV), I am writing to express our strong opposition to the potential â€œemergency moratoriumâ€  on all new 
natural gas use in new residential, commercial, and industrial developments in the Los Angeles Region served by 
Aliso Canyon. 

We only learned of the moratorium proposal this morning. A regulatory act of this magnitude would have significant 
unintended consequences for the region, including a devastating blow to our already fragile housing affordability 
problem. Any action like this should be subject to a lengthy public review and vetting. Such a moratorium would 
cause a devastating halt to all projects in the LA basin. 

With more than 90 years of service to the building industry, BIA-LAV is the voice of building and development in 
Los Angeles and Ventura Counties, as well as a job creator, economic engine, industry resource, and supporter of 
housing for all. In this limited window for public feedback on the report, BIA-LAV strongly urges the CEC and 
CPUC not to implement a new gas meter moratorium. 

Respectfully, 
Tim Piasky 
Chief Executive Officer 
BIA-Los Angeles/Ventura

Additional submitted attachment is included below.
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“The Voice of Building and Development” 
 

December 5, 2017 
 
 
California Energy Commission  
Dockets Office MS-4  
Re: Docket No. 17-IEPR-11  
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 
Re: OPPOSE: Emergency Moratorium on New Gas Meters in Los 
 Angeles Region Related to Aliso Canyon 
 
  
Dear California Energy Commission: 
 
On behalf of the Los Angeles/Ventura Chapter of the Building Industry 
Association of Southern California, (BIA-LAV), I am writing to express 
our strong opposition to the potential “emergency moratorium” on 
all new natural gas use in new residential, commercial, and industrial 
developments in the Los Angeles Region served by Aliso Canyon.  
 
We only learned of the moratorium proposal this morning. A 
regulatory act of this magnitude would have significant unintended 
consequences for the region, including a devastating blow to our 
already fragile housing affordability problem.  Any action like this 
should be subject to a lengthy public review and vetting. Such a 
moratorium would cause a devastating halt to all projects in the LA 
basin. 
 
With more than 90 years of service to the building industry, BIA-LAV 
is the voice of building and development in Los Angeles and Ventura 
Counties, as well as a job creator, economic engine, industry 
resource, and supporter of housing for all.  In this limited window for 
public feedback on the report, BIA-LAV strongly urges the CEC and 
CPUC not to implement a new gas meter moratorium. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Tim Piasky  
Chief Executive Officer  
BIA-Los Angeles/Ventura 
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